
WE HAVE A DREAM: A WORLD WITHOUT RACISM

MARCH, 2022 - Should We Acknowledge Our Sin of Racism? 
We began with the Lenten Reconciliation Service that focused on the Sin of Racism. (See 
recording)


We edited the letter to Archbishop Lori and Bishop Lewandowski acknowledging our 
complicity in racism and urging actions in the archdiocese. We discussed pros and cons of 
waiting until the Town Hall to get approval for parish signature instead of signing it from this We 
Have a Dream group. 


We discussed South Baltimore Community Land Trust’s immediate needs and that we invited 
their leadership team to our April 20, 2022 meeting. We advised the group how to donate to 
SBCLT.


We ended with a prayer.



